
 

Intent to Return forms are due by Monday, December 20
th

..   

These need to be turned in in order to qualify  

for Illinois tax credit scholarships! 

 

THE THURSDAY POST   
December 14, 2017 

Movie Night:  Don’t forget our Movie Night is tomorrow, Friday December 15th! Please see enclosed flyer for more 
information and to sign up.  See you there! 



Christmas Concert:  Our annual all school Christmas program is coming up on Thursday, December 21st.  Each grade will 
participate in performing a Christmas song.  Please see the back of this newsletter for what your student needs to wear.  
Please enter through the main doors. 

 

Thank You!!!  We would like to say thank you and congratulations to our School Choir!  They had the opportunity 
yesterday to perform Christmas carols downtown and at the Archdiocese of Chicago.  Good work, everyone!  

 

Winter Cold:  Remember, now that it is cold outside, please send your student with appropriate winter clothes (hat, scarf, 
gloves, coat).  Students have outside recess as long as the temperatures are above freezing, so they need to be dressed for the 
weather. 

NEWS 

Friday, December 15th:   Movie Night; 7:00PM, Activity Center (see enclosed flyer) 

Thursday, December 21st:   School Christmas Concert,  7:00pm, Chapel 

Monday, December 25th— Friday, January 5th:  Christmas Vacation, NO SCHOOL, NO EXTENDED CARE 

Sunday, January 7th:  Feast of the 3 Kings Mass and Parade to St. Ladislaus, 10:15AM Church 

Monday, January 15th:   No School; Martin Luther King Day 

Sunday, January 28th — Saturday, February 3rd:   Catholic Schools Week 

      We collect BoxTops and used printer inks for recycling! 
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The website EmpowerIllinois.org is now live.  Learn all of the latest information about the State of 
Illinois Tax Credit Scholarship Program by visiting https://empowerillinois.com. Your family may 

qualify for up to 100% tuition credit (for Kindergarten through 8th graders)  based on your  
income.  The date January 24, 2018 has been set for the start of the application process.    

https://empowerillinois.org/
https://empowerillinois.org/


Christmas Program 
Thursday, December 21st 

7:00PM, CHAPEL 

Dear Parents: 
 
Our Annual Christmas Program  will be Thursday, December 21st.  Students need to arrive at 
6:30PM to meet their homeroom teachers and get ready.  Students should arrive no later 
than 6:45PM, and no earlier than 6:30PM.  Please drop off your students using the main 
doors.  Students will go to their assigned location, and parents will go to the Chapel. 
 
In order to prepare for our Christmas Program, see below for what each grade will be wearing: 
 
 
Preschool:  Dress-up clothes, Christmas colors.  No jeans. 
 
Kindergarten:  Black pants or skirts with Christmas colored shirts (green, red, yellow) or 
Christmas dresses 
 
1st Grade:  Black dress pants/skirts with white tops (dress shirts, blouses, or sweaters).  
Girls also have the option of wearing a black & white dress.   (If you do not have black dress 
pants, please wear the navy school uniform pants). 
 
2nd  Grade:  Red tops (sweater, blouse, or shirt) and dark bottoms (slacks or skirt). 
 
3rd Grade:   Sunday best with a Santa hat (please bring your own hat if you have one). 
 
4th Grade:   Black bottoms and a red or black shirt. 
 
5th Grade:   Red shirts and black pants.  Girls may wear red dresses or black skirts if they 
choose. 
  
6th Grade:    School uniform pants and a white top. 
 
7th Grade:    Boys:  Red tops, dark pants.  Girls:  White tops, dark pants. 
 
8th Grade:    Red and black. 


